
EHDWBA 3 WOOD DAY 

A very successful day took place at Hertford / Hertford Castle and Hoddesdon 

Rye Park with 36 ladies competing over the two venues. 

The numbers were down on previous years, but I hope that next year all our 

bowlers will feel happier to come out and take part in these events. 

At least we were able to run it this year, so we have made progress on the 

bowling situation from last year. 

Angela Costin (Hertford) won at Rye Park and Maureen Stockwell (Hertford) 

won at Hertford. 

Well done to them both and they will play a final on Tuesday 14th September at 

Rye Park on EHDWBA finals day. 

Many thanks to all the volunteers who helped in setting up the venues, thanks 

also to those who provided tea and cakes. Finally, thank you to Karen 

Cartwright and Jackie Mustoe for running the two venues. 


